
 
Town of Montville Water Pollution Control Authority 

Public Hearing Meeting Minutes of Monday, May 3, 2010 
Town Council Chambers – 6:30 p.m. 

 
 

Chairman May opened the Public Hearing at 7:00 p.m.  Present were Commissioners 
Hillman, Maya, Schober, Siragusa and Thorn.  Also present was Mayor Jaskiewicz.   
 
The Commission stood for the pledge of allegiance. 
 
Public notice is hereby given that the Town of Montville Water Pollution Control 
Authority will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, May 3, 2010 at 6:30 p.m. in the 
Council Chambers at the Montville Town Hall, 310 Norwich New London Turnpike, 
Uncasville, Connecticut to discuss the following matter: 
 
Extension of sewer interceptor; extension of the domestic sewer line from the intersection 
of Connecticut Route 32 and Cook Drive to 41 Cook Drive.  The properties affected by 
this extension include the following; 41 Cook Drive.   
 
Copies of the application for this extension and engineering drawings relating to the 
extension are on file in the office of the Town of Montville Water Pollution Control 
Authority, 310 Norwich New London Turnpike, Uncasville, Connecticut 06382, and are 
available for inspection.  Interested persons may appear and be heard or have a 
representative appear for them.  Any requests for a postponement of a hearing on the 
above extension shall be filed in writing by the petitioner of the Chairman no later than 
April 28, 2010.   
 
Chairman May inquired if there was anyone who would like to address the Commission 
in favor of the proposal. 
 
Mr. Chris Case, 31 Cook Drive, discussed his proposal for the extension of the domestic 
sewer line for his property.  He stated the proposal has a dual purpose, to split his lot and 
to upgrade to a sewer extension on the existing lot.  He is aware he will be responsible for 
all connection fees.  He has met with the staff of the WPCA on many occasions and all 
parties are satisfied with the final plans and maps as corrected. 
 
Administrator Lynch explained everything is in order, the plan has been reviewed, minor 
changes were made to the plan as requested by staff and he is satisfied with the proposal 
as submitted.   
 
Commissioner Siragusa inquired if the lot split will require a zone change and Mr. Clark 
stated it would not, but the connection would make the second lot viable. 
 
A discussion was held regarding the current septic system on the original lot.  It is not 
failing at this time but it is twelve years old and the homeowner would prefer to tie in to 
the sewer line.   
 
Chairman May inquired three times if there was anyone who would like to speak in 
opposition to this proposal and no one came forward to do so. 
 
There being no more questions or comments, Chairman May closed the public hearing at 
6:40 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by: 
 
 
 
Audrey Ulmer, Recording Secretary for the Town of Montville 
   
 
 


